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Additional Questions – SUP-BP #02-24 

1. Is it preferable to have three business references or two business references and 
one department reference? 

a. It is up to the respondent to decide which combination best supports their 
proposal. 

2. Is there a specific format that the proposal needs to be when submitted/presented.   
We understand all items in the SUP need to be addressed in the proposal, but did 
not know if there is a specific format needed.  Also, when submitting the proposal 
is there  limit on the number of attachments included? 

a. Proposals should be submitted in Portable Document Format (“PDF”). There is 
no limit on the number of attachments included. Full proposal requirements are 
listed in the business plan packet. 

3. Under the current concession contract that the Friends of Highlands Hammock is 
operating under we provided capital improvements.  Does Tallahassee have a 
specific list of the assets/items that were counted as the capital improvements 
requirement?  I know per the agreement that any capital items we contributed are 
now property of the department.  As we work through the SUP for the bid on the 
new concession contract, I want to reference the owner of  assets  correctly. If 
Tallahassee has a list of the capital items that were counted under the current 
contract, can you send me that detail? 

a. See the list of capital improvements on page 2 of this document for Department 
approved capital improvements. 
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